
CHAPERONED COMPETITIONS  

SPECTATORS TRAVELLING INDEPENDENTLY TO COMPETITIONS 

As a parent travelling independently (i.e., not with the club) to spectate at a competition, where 

your diver is on a chaperoned trip, please be aware that the chaperones of the trip are responsible 

for your diver throughout the duration of the trip including the competition, travel, accommodation, 

medication, and mealtimes. The only exception is when they are on poolside for training or during 

their competition where the coaches will look after the divers’ welfare.  

If staying overnight in the same location as the competition, you should stay at a different hotel than 

those travelling with the chaperoned team. 

During the time you are spectating at the pool, you should encourage your diver to sit with their 

team at the pool / spectator area to support them during the competition, and under no 

circumstances take you child anywhere without notification to the lead chaperone in charge of the 

trip.  

You are not permitted to attend team meals or enter your own diver / any other divers’ rooms due 

to the safeguarding of all divers on the trip. 


